
As a veteran serving the state of Oregon in the National Guard I oppose HB 4145. 
 

This bill bypasses due process, violates our basic rights, and descriminates against 

lawful firearm owners. 
 

It is flawed and wide open for abuse with no safeguards to protect lawful citizens. 
 

Alleged victims are able to make false accusations with no accountability or 

repercussions for lying to law enforcement. 
 

There are already too many ineffective laws in place trying regulate firearms and 

punish violent criminals, but in reality they only punish law abiding citizens. 
 

This horribly misguided bill literally allows innocent citizens to be victimized by 

potentially malicious strangers with no professional input, guidance, or 

justification. 
 

It will not protect anyone from a law breaking criminal and goes against everything 

this free country stands for, goes against everything I risk my life for on each 

overseas deployment. 
 

Vote no on HB 4145 

 

Daniel Woodward 

Veteran/Voter/Legal Citizen/Oregon tax payer 
 

 


